
WENDOUREE JUNIOR 

CROSS COUNTRY SEASON 2020 
 

The Wendouree Athletic Club junior Cross-Country season will be commencing on Friday 31st 

July 2020 at the 

C.E Brown Reserve in Wendouree 

(there is an entrance are off Norman St and off Dowling St) 

Will be starting at 4.30pm. 

 

The Wendouree Athletic Club has conducted junior cross country for many seasons, this year we 

were not sure if we could go ahead with the Corona Virus restrictions, but we have decided to 

run a 6-week program for the kids.   

We proudly cater for all boys and girls from under 6 to under 12 age groups in a family 

orientated atmosphere, where your children will enjoy cross country running. 

 

The price for this limited season will be $10 per child and at the end of the season the kids will be 

awarded a certificate and medal for their participation. 

 

COVID 19 Safety protocols for Wendouree Junior Cross Country 

• Kids will arrive at the venue and immediately report to the Registration table. Where they will 

receive their tag and indicate which distance they will competing over. 

• Registration table will have plenty of sanitizer for all the kids and parents/spectators to use and 

social distancing measures will be in place for kids who are waiting and for the 

parents/spectators. 

• Parents/ spectators are asked to follow the current COVID 19 restrictions set out by the DHHS 

- Spectators for training and competitions must abide by public gathering restrictions – 

spectators should be in groups of no more than 10 people in open, outdoor venues and spread out 

around the ground or venue. 

• We ask that everyone practices social distancing, no contact with others apart from those in 

your household, no handshakes, high fives, or hugging. No sharing of hand towels or drink 

bottles, please remember to bring your own.  

• Please ensure that you cough or sneeze into your elbow. 

• Unfortunately, there will be no afternoon tea. 

 

With all the formalities taken care of, we can now say that the most important thing is that the 

kids have fun!!!! 

 

For further information check out our Facebook page 

Wendouree Junior Athletics 

or email Michelle at wendoureeathletics@hotmail.com 

 

Alternatively, you may also phone Michelle on 0409 016 120. 

 

 


